


Learning is a journey that begins with the spark of inspiration. It might be a child learning about
the tadpoles they scoop out of the wetland, a family enjoying a live performance under the stars,
or an individual experiencing the peace of the river from a kayak.

December 1,2015

"The rains came down and the floods came up ...."Do you remember that song when you were young? Itwill
take a while, but our community is recovering from the calamitous flooding that distressed so many. As deep
as 12 feet deep in some places, the park was under water for three days! Amazingly, thanks to our dedicated
staff, Saluda Shoals Park was 95% operational in just three weeks! Cleanup so far has taken 620 hours of hard
work by our maintenance staff and rangers, who gathered and buried over two tons of fish, cleaned mud and
debris from roadways and trails, replaced electrical components throughout the park, reinstalled Holiday Lights
displays damaged by the water, and a host of other repairs. To date, costs are over $150,000.

Saluda Shoals Park has survived and is thriving once again. We are focused on our mission to connect people
to nature through outdoor recreation, environmental education and cultural activities. Walkers and runners,
with their dogs leading the way, have again taken to the trails all over the park. The ICRC's Children's Theater
presented five sterling performances of Sleepy Hollow over Halloween weekend on the Environmental Center
deck - more than 500 people enjoyed the delightful production.

In partnership with the Irmo Chamber, we hosted the second annual Wine &Jazz on the Boardwalk where
guests enjoyed samples of wines from around the world and were captivated by the sounds of jazz under the
stars. Next up, Holiday Lights on the River, where the magical and sparkling lights are just as awe-inspiring
as ever! .





This beautiful natural space and many memory-making events are possible thanks to your generous support!
Please consider joining the Saluda Shoals Foundation by giving to this year's annual campaign. We are as
committed as ever to connecting our community to nature through providing engaging outdoor activities,
outstanding environmental education and delightful cultural experiences. With your support, our efforts will
continue to achieve great things for you, your family and neighbors.

Thank you so much for caring! Please contact Dolly Patton, our director, at 803-213-2035 or dpattonts'icrc.
net if you want to know more about the inspiring cultural, enyironmental and recreation experiences you so
generously support!

Sincerely,

:l~
Chairman, Saluda Shoals Foundation

The Saluda Shoals Foundation is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization committed to serving
as a steward of Saluda Shoals Park through financial support and as an advocate for the
preservation and sustainability of the park's programs and the environment.
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PS- Please consider giving a 'gift of the environment' by making a donation in honor or
memory of someone special this holiday season. It's a wonderful way to leave a lasting legacy.






